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DESCRIPTION 0F A NEW GENUS AND SPECIES 0F
RUGOSE CORALS FROM THE SILURIAN

ROCKS 0F MANITOBA.

ApHYL»LO5Yus, gen. nov.

Corallum consisting of siender, contiguous, subcylindrical
corallites, that are circular or neary circular in transvers section,
sud that mem to have forgned part of a compuund, branch.d,
fasciculate, ascending and somwhat spreading colony, essentially
as ini IP:mnemI. Surface msrkings of the extenior of the Co-
malites unknown.

The structure of the interior of the corallites consista of con-
spicuous transvecrse tabulie, and of numerous,, very nute, spimi-
fora septa. The tabula, though irregular in their disposition and
in ther distances spart are for the moot Part complet aMd
cootinuous. Thei spmnifora septa consist of both longitudinal and
tranvers irows of close-set, very short, straight and inwardly
directed, minute spinules, not very uqlike those of a Silurian
Favosite, but mucb smaler and shorter. Wbere the tabula are
comparatively far spart, the longitudinal arangmt of the rayaz
of spinules is very obvious, and there are <rom fouir to seven
spmnuleis in each longitudinal row, between two of the tabula.
But, in place wher the tabula are close togeither, the transverse
aanm en -- t af the rows of spinules il mor apparent, and there
arte ither one or two transverse rows of spinules between two
tabula.


